
Subject: yum update

Posted by [johan_hammy](#) on Wed, 18 Jan 2006 22:07:47 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Is it alright to "yum update" or "yum upgrade" on the host OS? I ran it to see what would happen and it had mentioned newer kernels were available. Should I just exclude those in the conf (if so, where and how) or should I download and install them, but make sure that a VZ kernel is still the default in GRUB?
